
 

 

 

November 10, 2009 

 

To our stakeholders: 

A key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and 
posting of a Communication on Progress (COP), a document that includes a statement of 
continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard 
to its principles and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 

To reduce duplication and maximize relevance, the UN Global Compact considers it good 
practice to integrate the COP into existing or planned sustainability reporting, and we are 
doing so.  

We are currently preparing Accenture’s FY08-FY09 Corporate Citizenship report, which will 
incorporate our first COP. Since that report will be available in April 2010, we will post our 
new COP on the UN Global Compact website by April 1, 2010.  This brief extension will 
allow us to fully reflect our efforts – and our progress – against UN Global Compact 
principles. 
 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Adrian Lajtha 

Chief Leadership Officer 
Accenture 
 


